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The next meeting of the Borough Development Committee when the WSOH will be discussed will now be 6th July. Unfortunately the date of the 1st June was cancelled after the Bugle had gone to press. It is entirely possible that the meeting could change again so please keep an eye on Social Media and the Press.
